
 
Port Kells Elementary PAC: Return-It Express Fundraiser 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are excited to continue our Return-It Express fundraiser! This is an easy way for our 
community to raise money for the school by recycling refundable containers. Here’s how you 
can participate: 
 
1. Collect & Pack: Put your unsorted recyclable containers in the clear bag provided. 
 
 
2. Return on January 10: Bring your filled bag(s) to the school on January 10. 
 
 
3. PAC Pickup: A PAC member will deliver your bags to the bottle depot! 
 
 
 
We accept more than one bag, so feel free to contribute as much as you can. Our account is 
linked to 604-882-2021.  
 
Alternatively, you can also drop off your bags at any Return-It Express depot, or if you are 
unable to drop off at the school, call Raj (PAC member) at (778) 823-1080 to arrange a pickup. 
 
 
Thank you for your generous support and donations! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Port Kells Elementary PAC 


